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H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R

The last few weeks of school before the Christmas holidays was full of celebrations and Christmas
goodness. The children enjoyed a carol concert, Christmas plays, a Christmas lunch, a trip to the
pantomime and of course the Christingle.  They decorated classrooms and the school Christmas tree
and all looked wonderful in their Christmas jumpers.  All of this would not have been possible
without your support.  We are very grateful that out children have such supportive parents which
help to make all this possible and we hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New year.
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C H A R I T Y  C O N T R I B U T I O N S

We would like to say would like to

say a great big ‘Thank You’ to all of

you who supported our Christmas

jumper day.  We raised a wonderful

£72.10 for Save the children.

To Mrs Anderson, Father Christmas and of

course Mrs Richmond for making the

children’s Christmas lunch so special.  Not

only did they enjoy a delicious roast dinner,

but they were also treated to a selection box

from Father Christmas who made a special

visit to Norley a week before Christmas!  

What lucky children.

Please could we gently remind you that school starts at 8.45 and
any children arriving after 8.55 am will be marked late in the
register and their carer/parent will need to sign them in at the
school office.
Our school meals cost £2.72 per day and we ask that you pay this
(and snack money) in advance so that there is a balance on your
account.  Unfortunately, too much time is being spent chasing
payments and we really hope to eliminate this as much as possible.

All homework and a termly letter can be found on the individual class pages of our website.  If you have
any queries or need to speak to the class teachers, please contact the school office and we will be happy
to help.



15th January - Class 4 trip to Safety Central (Details on School Spider)
18th January - Census school lunch (Pizza and pasta day)
18th January - Gym competition for selected Class 3 and 4 children

This week our prayers will be for anyone who might be struggling with

getting back into routines after Christmas. 

P R A Y E R S
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D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

F L Y E R S

Please see the attached flyers which have details of things going on in the local area.  There is a local tennis

club and a fantastic opportunity to be a choristor for a day at Chester cathedral.

C H R I S T I N G L E  M A K I N G


